
     

MacDonald Mines Announces Resignation of Director

TORONTO, Sept. 10, 2021 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- MacDonald Mines Exploration Ltd. (TSX-V: BMK, OTC: MCDMF) 
(“MacDonald Mines” or the “Company”) announces that Mia Boiridy has resigned from the Company’s Board of Directors 
effective September 9, 2021.

About MacDonald Mines Exploration Ltd.
MacDonald Mines Exploration Ltd. is a mineral exploration company headquartered in Toronto, Ontario that trades on the TSX 
Venture Exchange under the symbol "BMK".  

The Company is focused on developing its 100%-owned SPJ Project in Northern Ontario. Following up on its successful 
2019/20 exploration and drilling campaigns, MacDonald Mines is focused on what it theorizes to be a large gold system at 
work on the 18,340 ha property with high-grade gold surrounding the past-producing Scadding Gold Mine and gold/polymetallic 
mineralization over several kilometres around it.

To learn more about MacDonald Mines, please visit www.macdonaldmines.com

For more information, please contact:

Stuart Adair, CEO, sadair@macdonaldmines.com
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